Town of Poygan Planning and Zoning Commission Property Inspection

The Town of Poygan Planning and Zoning commissioners will be conducting an
inspection at 8078 County Road B on Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.

The Planning and Zoning Board will meet at the Poygan Town hall, Located at
8693 Town Hall Road at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 19, 2019. The Planning
and Zoning board members will then drive to the property of Greg and Becky
Kappell at 8078 County Road B to examine the area proposed to place the pond
and the surrounding land. Their findings will be discussed at the next Planning and
Zoning meeting that will be held on Thursday, July 11, 2019 @ 7:00 p.m. at the
Poygan Town Hall located at 8693 Town Hall Road.

Susan Schwartz, Town of Poygan Deputy Clerk

6/13/19 @ The Town Hall and www.townofpoygan.com @10:00 pm
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